
Candy Grams Are Back! 

The Sixth Grade Class of 2018 is hosting a Valentine’s Day Friendly Gram Sale!

Tell your classmates, friends, teachers and staff how much you appreciate them! 

When:  Between 8:45-9:10am on Feb 7-14

Where: In the lobby 

How much: $.50 each 

 Funds raised will be used to support sixth grade celebration activities. 

It’s easy to send a Candy Gram: 

1. Just complete the Candy Notes on the attached paper.  You can print more candy
notes from our PTA website and the sixth grade will have extra forms the
mornings of February 7-14.

2. Bring your completed Candy Notes in before school any morning between 
February 7-14 or leave them in the PTA mailbox with money ($.50 each) or a check 
payable to FHES PTA.

3. The Sixth Graders will deliver the notes daily between February 8-14 with a
delicious lollipop attached.  (Based on the wording on the box, we are not aware
of any allergy issues).

4. Parents wishing to purchase Candy Grams for their student’s entire class may
complete the registration below and the Sixth Grade students will complete Candy
Notes for each student.  Otherwise, students purchasing Candy Grams are
responsible for completing the Candy Note.

Candy Gram Order Form

I would like to buy Candy Grams for every student in my child’s class: 

Your child’s name: __________________________________________________________  

Email (in case we have a question):_____________________________________________ 

Your child’s teacher: _________________________________________________________

Number of students in class:  _________  X $.50 = Total Cost___________ 

Please include a check payable to FHES PTA for the total cost. 

Any questions? Contact Kyla Dutcher at kyladutcher@gmail.com

  Feb 4-

     13!

Only 50cents!




